
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Clifford Krolick <bcountry@psouth.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:48 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment Chapter 127A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

There is no excuse for delaying implementation of the advanced clean car standards.  The 

state is acting in accordance with emissions standards which really requires immediate action 

to curb GHG emission There is not any reasonable explanation for such a delay.  I’ve been 

driving a 0 emissions car now for almost 10 years.  I’m shocked at the slow efforts and turn 

over of this Industry that should have had 0 emissions cars already covering our road by now .  

This delay is purely a political move and another attempt to delay the inevitable.  We need 

clean vehicles now.  Not cheaper gasoline 

 


